
 

Josie’s News Update 

(March-April 2017) 

 Blessings to you all!!! 

  Trust that all is well with you! 

At our Moving - Up Celebration (March 22, 2017) we had a wonderful time 

with the children and their parents. It was a great joy to see them to perform well at 

their graduation: they spoke well in pledges, memory verse and poem and also they 

danced gracefully. We are so proud and overwhelmed that they their self-esteem has 

grown and how they learned well. They are ready to face the next chapter of their 

life especially the “Kindergarteners” who will become Grade 1 this June.  

We know that they had a great experiences and happiness that will always be 

in their hearts. No matter what are the hindrances that they will face in the future, 

they know that Father God is always beside them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 April Activities:  

  Bible Vacation School 

 Every Saturday we had a bible study to reach the children in our community ages 3-8 

years old. We prepared some games and they had a great time with us, and also we had a bible 

stories to know more about God and sharing the love of God to the people around us.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Youth Activities: 

 Reaching the Youth in our Community. 

 We reached out to the Youth in our community through “League” sport Basketball. They 

are glad to be a part of Bright Morning Star Team in our Barangay. This month, they will  

compete in 5 different Barangay’s in Sariaya, We challenge them to be disciplined, 

hardworking and trusting God in every play. We won the second game and today is our third 

competition. They are excited in every competition.  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bible Study 

 

Every Wednesday we have a bible study with my family in our house.  

 

 

Prayer Request:   

• Wisdom and Strengths 

• Scholarships for our New and Old Students 

• Unity of the Staff 

• Provision of God 

• Preparing the teachers and staff for the opening of the school 

• Opening of the school is June 12, 2017. 

Thank you so much for becoming a part of my support team, it’s a great to be a team up 

with the people like you as together we seek to help to reach people for Christ.  

I believe that your investment of prayer and financial support will pay off in many 

coming to the Lord, and beyond that I trust that God will honor His word and really bless you as 

you give.  

 

Thank you again for joining with me. 

In his Love, 

  Josie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grace, mercy, and peace from 

God the Father and Christ Jesus 

our Lord. 

1 Timothy 1:2 ESV 


